#191043C

Cockerham Guinyard, Vian

From: saseddie <saseddie@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 8:12 AM
To: Cockerham Guinyard, Vian

Subject: Resignation CACCD

At this time, with my new business and my mother living with me, I believe it will be
difficult for me to continue on the board.

I even wrote a member thinking she was the City's contact for the board. Yes, I am a
little overwhelmed.

I am deeply sorry I can not f£ill out my term; however, the care for a parent and a new
business is quite a life change and time-consuming. I am scaling back on many of my

"outside" involvement for the time being.

Sheryl Eddie



